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Quartiers en Crise - European Regeneration Areas' Network 


                 Report


QeC-ERAN Executive Bureau Meeting  

Held in Brussels, 15 February 2008
Present:   Brian Barry; Ilda Curti ;Eric Doisment  ; Luisa Avedano; Lionel Martijn; 
 and Haroon Saad.
Apologies:  Sergio Iritale and Roberta Capuis
The following Items were discussed and actions agreed:

	Item
	Comment
	Action

	1. Minutes of 14  November 
	Agreed
	

	2. Announcements
	· Andrea Del Mercato has left the City of Venice and thus is no longer their representative on the EB. This position will be taken for the time being by Roberta Capuis.
· The student scheme from Torino will create one placement to be based at QeC-ERAN for one year. This will begin in June 
	To create a profile of the placement requirements for QeC-ERAN

	3. Directors report
	· The non payment of fees from Crotone (City) were discussed. 
· 12 Projects for Urbact 2 had been developed and submitted. Results will be known end of April
· A proposal for the Integration Funds has also been submitted with Torino as the project promoter. 

· Madrid Conference. The draft programme was accepted but need to shorten programme 
	Director to contact Deputy Mayor and Marina to seek a solution to this issue before the AGM
Director to revise programme so that the conference finished at lunch on 3 April. 



	4. AGM Minutes 2007
	 The minutes were approved subject to THREE corrections :

1. In the attendance list , Kelly Bernadette is not representing the Health and care Trust- remove.

2. Lionel’s organizational details should read- Alderman, Deelgemente Charlois, Rotterdam

3. Item 6; Remove sentence beginning.;”He stressed the importance…..” 
	Corrections to the minutes to be made. 

	5. Financial Report
	This was a verbal report. The audit for 2007 would be undertaken on 27 April. The audit report would be circulated to EB members prior to circulation with the AGM papers. 
It was also agreed that there needs to be an end of year report available for the next EB meeting. 
	Director to liaise with Financial Controller in order to ensure that a pre audit end of 2007 report is available for the next EB meeting

	6.AGM and study tour 2008
	A draft programme would be prepared for the next meeting. If possible , it was agreed that the AGM should take place on the first day, thus leaving Saturday free
	Director to prepare draft programme and plan to hold AGM on day one . 

	7. Date of next EB
	1 April at Hotel. Start time would be confirmed once we knew arrival times of EB members. 
	


